
ST MARY’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 
NEWSLETTER – 12th November 2021 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
Well done to the Athletics Team who came 3rd in the competition on Monday.   All the 
children really tried their best, worked as a team and supported each other through the 
different events. 
 
Letters have gone home for Parents’ Afternoon/Evening telephone appointments for 
later in November.  You can book your time slot online via School Spider or complete the 
slip and return this to school.  We hope as many parents as possible are able to 
participate so information can be shared about your child’s progress. 
 
In our lead up to Children in Need, some of our activities will be focusing on National 
Anti-Bullying week.  The theme is creating a culture of kindness in the classroom. 
 
We are currently planning all the Christmas activities at St Mary’s.  Pantomime letters for 
Key Stage 2 will be sent home today.  Information for Key Stage 1 will follow soon. 
 

ST MARY’S BREAKFAST BAGEL 
After a few delivery issues, the breakfast bagels will be starting on Monday 22nd 
November 2021.  Please continue to come to school for 8.50 am next week.  The bagels 
are a breakfast top-up for the start of the day, in addition to the usual breakfast at home. 
 

REMEMBRANCE DAY – THURSDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 
 
Yesterday, all classes took part in prayer and reflection time to commemorate 
Remembrance Day.  The wonderful artwork was displayed in the hall and we wanted to 
show you the display which is pictured below.  
 

 
 
We are really proud of the respectful manner in which the children approached the day.   
 



CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 19TH NOVEMBER  
We are looking forward to all the special activities  
planned by the GIFT team for Children in Need.   
Next Friday, children can come into school wearing  
bright colours and/or Children in Need clothing or  
accessories for a suggested donation of £1.  There will  
be lots of exciting  activities including a Pudsey Bear  
raffle and duck race. 

WEEKLY AWARDS 
STAR OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Kaiden Bamford                 
Reception – Evie-Rose Johnson           
Year 1 – Faye-Louise Johnson                     
Year 2 – Blake Tompkins                     
Year 3 – Eva Johnson                      
Year 4 – Scott Harris                    
Year 5 – Melita Abela                      
Year 6J  - TJ White        
Year 6K  - Serena Raby               

   
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Here are our attendance figures for this week.  The winning class 
will receive £10 for class treats. 
Reception                                89.5%                                                                   
Year 1                                       93.3%                                   
Year 2                                       90.6% 
Year 3                                       88.8% 
Year 4                                       85.4%                                           
Year 5                                       94.2%    
Year 6J  (Mrs Jackson)           91.4% 
Year 6K (Mrs Knowles)          94.9% (winner) 
Weekly Overall School Attendance is 90.8%  

 
 
 

 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK  

 

 

 

 


